
 
 
May 19, 2020 
 
ZAMORA LLC DBA ZWA 
Attn: Graviel Rene Zamora 
P O Box 1036 
Buda, TX 78610 
 
 

RE: DBE/ACDBE ANNUAL REVIEW COMPLETE 

 
 
 

Dear Mr.  Zamora: 

Congratulations! 

This letter is to inform ZAMORA LLC DBA ZWA that the May 19, 2020 annual review has been 
completed. This review confirms the continued eligibility of the firm as a Disadvantaged Business 
Enterprise (DBE) for purposes of the US Department of Transportation's (DOT) Disadvantaged Business 
Enterprise (DBE) Program. The City of Austin is a member of the Texas Unified Certification Program 
(TUCP) and adheres to the DOT standards set forth in 49 CFR Part 26 and Part 23. 

This DBE certification is valid at any Texas entity that receives DOT funds and has a DBE Program 
for the following NAICS Code(s): 

NAICS 541360: GEOPHYSICAL SURVEYING AND MAPPING SERVICES 
NAICS 541370: SURVEYING AND MAPPING (EXCEPT GEOPHYSICAL) SERVICES 

As a DBE you must provide to the recipient (SMBR), every year on the anniversary of the date of your 
certification, an affidavit sworn to by the firm's owner(s) before a person who is authorized by state law to 
administer oaths or an unsworn declaration executed under penalty of perjury of the laws of the United 
States. This affidavit must affirm that there have been no changes in the firm's circumstances affecting its 
ability to meet size, disadvantaged status, ownership, or control requirements of this part or any material 
changes in the information provided in its application form, except for changes about which you have 
notified the recipient under paragraph (i) of this section. The affidavit shall specifically affirm that your firm 
continues to meet SBA business size criteria and the overall gross receipts cap of this part, documenting 
this affirmation with supporting documentation of your firm's size and gross receipts. If you fail to provide 
this affidavit in a timely manner, you will be deemed to have failed to cooperate under §26.109(c). 

This firm’s next Annual Review documents are due prior to April 30, 2021. 


